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With reference to your letter of the 22nd.instant enclosing éne

from the Owner of the Bk."GALATHEE" in regard to the Specinl Survey

off £+hig wesgel I have 1o request that vou will inform that
sentleman that no repott of a swvev held at lLa Pallice has besn
receivad at this Office, there being no Surveror to this Socisty
stationed at that port.

I wonld therefore sussmest that as the vessel is how at Hartlepool
an opportunity shonuld now be taken to smbnit her Lo the necessary
inspection.

I amg Sir,

Your obedient Servant,

Secretary.
AesVan-isrerurce Esq.,

Bordeanx,







